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BY EMAIL 

May 16, 2023 

Glen McAllister 
Chief Financial Officer 
InnPower Corporation 
7251 Yonge Street 
Innisfil, ON, L9S 0J3  
regulatoryaffairs@innpower.ca  
 
 
Dear Mr. McAllister:  

Re: InnPower Corporation 
2024 Cost of Service Application  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2023-0033 

This letter acknowledges receipt of InnPower Corporation’s 2024 Cost of Service 
Application dated May 12, 2023. The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) has assigned File 
Number EB-2023-0033 to this matter. Please refer to this file number in all future 
correspondence to the OEB regarding this matter. All information related to this matter 
must be filed with the Registrar at registrar@oeb.ca. 

The OEB is currently conducting a preliminary review of your application. Upon 
completion of this review the OEB will communicate the next steps in the process. 

Please direct any questions relating to this application to the Case Manager, Donald 
Lau, at 416-440-7681 or donald.lau@oeb.ca.  

Yours truly, 

 
 
John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration 

c: Laura Hampton, Manager, Regulatory Affairs, InnPower Corporation  
    Danny Persaud, President and CEO, InnPower Corporation 
    John A.D. Vellone, Legal Representation, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP 
    Colm Boyle, Legal Representation, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP    
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